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Upcoming Church Events 

Aug. 15 Vegetable Basket  drop off  By 9:00 am 

 Women’s Weight Group 6:30 pm 

Aug. 22 Vegetable Basket  drop off  By 9:00 am 

 Women’s Weight Group 6:30 pm 

 Mission Commission Meeting 7:00 pm 

Aug. 25 Elders Meeting at Dublin Diner 6:00 am 

Sept. 4 Primary SS Kick-Off with The Butterfly Guy  

Sept. 6 Worship Commission Meeting 7:00 pm 

Sept. 8 Women’s Bible Study  9:30-11am 

Sept. 25 
Salt & Light Sunday & Congregational Meal 

Save the 
Date! 

Youth Events 

Aug. 21 Reign (Sr. High) Youth Kick-Off  4-8 pm 

Sept. 4 Quench (Jr. High) Youth Kick-Off  

Sept. 7 Jr. & Sr. High Youth Group 7-9 pm 

FALL Women’s Bible Study 

September 8th - November 17th, 2016 

9:30-11:00 A.M. 

There will be two book studies:  

Prophets and Kings & God Heard their Cry 

Books $6 each /pay at first class. 

Sign-up in foyer areas today! 

If you would like to provide a floral arrangement  

to share with us on a Sunday morning, please  

sign your name for the Sunday of your choice.  

The flower calendar  can be found in the mailbox  

foyer area.  

Worship Leading Workshop/Music Sunday 
 

Jeremy Kempf, worship pastor at Trinity Mennonite 

Church in Phoenix, Arizona and youth worship leader 

for Mennonite Youth Convention will be visiting Deep 

Run on October 1st and 2nd. He will be conducting a 

Worship Leading Workshop on Saturday morning 

from  9:00-11:30 with themes like song selection, 

leadership, stage presence, etc for all those who are 

interested in worship and worship leading. He will also 

be leading our worship on Music Sunday, the 2nd of 

October. Please RSVP by September 18th to 

joelplusjenny@yahoo.com or call Joel at 267-424-9125   

if you plan to attend the workshop. 

Deep Run East Primary Families  

are invited to go swimming 

 

Held at Kelli and Dave Rice’s home on August 21st. We 

will go over right after Sunday school. 

You are invited to bring a friend.  (A waiver must be 

signed for the friend.) Bring along a packed lunch for your 

family, suntan lotion,  swimsuits and  towels. Please 

RSVP to Beth Davco at  bdavco@deepruneast.org if you 

are planning to attend. 

SAVE THE DATE 

Fall Salt and Light 

Sunday, September 25, 2016 

The day will include worship, serving together and 

gathering again for a meal and reflections. 

Please give any suggestions you have for places to 

serve to Mission Commission: Karen Detweiler,  

Jenny Kempf,  Steve Leatherman, Leah Ludwig, 

Kathy Myers or Barb Rice. Thanks! 

To all incoming 6th graders and those not 

participating in the Mentor Program (grades 7th through 

12th)- if you'd like to try out our Mentor Program for a 

year please contact Terri Nyce. This is an excellent way 

to get to know other adults in our congregation; to have 

another person in your corner; to do fun activities with 

someone (besides your family). There is only a one year 

commitment at a time. Please contact me by August 

21st so we are ready to start by the beginning of the 

school year. Thanks! Terri Nyce 
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22  Bayron Ramirez 
      Nancy Leatherman 
      Lindsay Yoder 
23  Irma Dinora Molina 
      Robert Squires 

        Nancy Frey/Yoder 
  24  Henry Rice 
        Marvin Rush 
        Randy Leatherman 

Now through September 6th, the church office staff hours will vary somewhat from 

the rest of the year. Lisa & Lois - Mondays (closed), Tuesday through Friday light 

office hours 
 

All weekly announcements for the bulletin & Living Streams are due by 

Wednesdays noon. 
 

The pastor’s schedules will remain the same: 

Pastor Ken Burkholder: Monday-Thursday 

Pastor Brent Camilleri: Tuesday-Friday 

Beth Davco: Hours may vary throughout the summer 
 

Visit us online at www.deepruneast.org  

Find out what’s happening, check on meeting dates, event information, listen to sermons,  

The Family Corner 
 

From Boundaries With Kids by Dr. Henry Cloud and Dr. 

John Townsend 

“The ultimate boundary is love.  Our connection with 

each other and with God is the fabric that holds life 

together. Everything is ultimately about relationship.  As 

Jesus said, all of the ‘boundaries” in the world can be 

summed up in these two laws: “Love God” and “Love 

your neighbor as yourself.”  For this reason, your child 

must learn to take his feelings, fears, thoughts, desires, 

and all of his other experiences into relationship.  And if 

there is conflict having to do with a specific person, they 

need to work it out with that person whenever possible.” 

16 Brian Miller 
      Elmer Detweiler 
18 Norman Freed 
19 Jonas Camilleri 
      Gary Trauger 
21   Charlotte Myers 
      Darlene Gahman 
      Mark Schmidt 
      Steve Leatherman 

                   We Need Your Help! 
 

Vegetable Basket Now until October 

Drop Off Monday’s no later than 9:00 AM 

Summer Hours 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

Happy Anniversary 
Mike & Michelle Bongiovanni 

30 Years - August 9th  

Some NEW things coming to DRE Preschool 

this year! 

Parents of preschoolers Coffee area to 

encourage fellowship between parents while 

children are in preschool. 
 

                  Spanish Enrichment Class offered to  

                  DRE preschoolers ages 4 & 5. 
 

 Preschool is full!      
 

 Register for TOT Time! 

I wish to THANK YOU  for your prayers, cards, 

visits and flowers. 

                                                   Paul Miller 

Thinking about serving? Consider one of these: 

Adult Superintendent, Bible School Committee, 

Children’s Superintendent, Decorating Committee, 

Franconia Conference Delegate, Music Committee, 

Gifts Discernment Committee. 

If you would like to know more on how to let God 

use you in one of these ways, see a member of our 

Gifts Discernment Committee ASAP! 

Chris Detweiler, Eric Rice, Lois Rice, Phyllis Nyce Primary Sunday School Fundraiser 
 

Primary children have collected over $220 for the 

Frey Yoder Family! August 28th will be our final 

Sunday to make a donation. A separate offering will 

be taken on this Sunday, bring your pocket change!                

                        Thank you, Primary SS Department 

Thanks to the congregation for your generosity 

throughout the fiscal year. To affirm the finance 

committee's commitment to increased communication 

with the church this year, we just want to confirm that 

currently receipts are behind where we projected them 

to be thus far in the fiscal year. In the coming weeks 

the finance committee will be providing you with our 

best estimate of the amount needed to meet the budget 

but at this time, Our hope and prayer is that we can 

come together as a congregation and fully fund the 

budget this year.    The Finance Committee 


